

NEWSLETTER

New FEC Password Requirements

January 2019

The Federal Election Commission (FEC) is in the process of instituting new requirements for electronic filing passwords. As a result of these requirements, filers must set up new passwords through the FEC's online password assignment system.

We strongly recommend completing this process as soon as possible. Filers who do not complete this process may be prevented from filing reports with the FEC in the future. To begin the process, go to https://webforms.fec.gov/psa/getstarted.htm.

For assistance with setting up a new password or with other reporting issues, please contact us.

Authors



Karen E. Trainer Senior Reporting Specialist 202.719.4078 ktrainer@wiley.law

Practice Areas



Election Law & Government Ethics Federal Election Commission Representation

wiley.law